
 

 
 
 

WORLWIDE SHORTAGE OF ELECTRONIC COMPONENTS 
AND RFID SEMICONDUCTORS 
 
 
 
 
Dear customers and business partners, 
 
since we are committed to a close partnership, we would like to draw your attention to the current shortage 
of components and extended delivery times. 
 
Due to the global impact of COVID 19, the availability of important materials for all market participants has 
significantly deteriorated. Not only our suppliers are affected, but also logistics and customs. There are 
currently significant delays along the entire supply chain. 
 
For this reason, we turn to you to give you more security that your needs will be covered. Make sure to plan 
with extended delivery times for 2021 and place your orders in a timely and optimal way for the entire year 
so that there are no bottlenecks in your production. Please communicate this to all relevant departments 
within your company. 
 
In order to guarantee you the fastest possible delivery, we constantly monitor the market situation and 
maintain close contact with the manufacturers and transport companies. 
 
Your direct contact persons in our company are at your disposal at any time to support your orders and for 
all detailed questions. 
 
 
 
WE ARE HERE FOR YOU 
 
Your AEG ID Team 
 
 

Fon: +49 731 140088–0 
Email: info@aegid.de 
Web: www.aegid.de 
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